Hello House Committee on Rules and House of Representatives -
Thank you for reading my letter and considering this important bill.

It will help legitimize an important and sustainable mode of transportation and we are so thankful that
you are considering it for adoption. As a cyclist | have no issues with it. The typical cyclist doesn't even
need to bother with it, they can continue to stop at signs and flashing reds as they always have.

Thanks Again,
Andy



